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14th December 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,            
  
  
School closes on Wednesday 21st December 2022 at 2:00pm. Please make 
arrangements to collect your child/children at this earlier time. 
  
School re-opens on Thursday 5th January 2023 at 8:45am. 
  
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and happy holiday. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
 
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  
Headteacher 
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